
 

Support Group Leader – 2019 Special Event Fund 

This fund has been generously donated by Ipsen Pharma Canada  to cover the costs of 

specialists, travel and initiatives to add value to your Support Groups and meetings throughout 

the year and during Dystonia Awareness Month in September 2019!  

This initiative allows each group to have an allowance to host an event or events that will allow 

for a guest speaker and provide an opportunity for new individuals to come out and meet with 

their local community group.  

To apply for funding for a special event or support group meeting please fill out the 

following information. please ensure you have allowed sufficient time to properly plan 

the event and encourage attendance!  

1. Your name and support group:  
 

2. Amount you wish to apply for 
 

3. What is the special event that you are planning (including the proposed date)? please 
provide a brief description 
 

4. How many people are you anticipating will attend this event?   
 

5. How are you planning on marketing this event? 
 

6. What additional support do you require from DMRF Canada?  
 

7. What are you hoping to achieve by hosting this event?  
 

 

After the event, you will be required to report back 

 

- Attendance 

- Feedback/summary on the special event 

- New member count 

- Key takeaways 

 

 

Thank you for all you do to support the patient community. 

Special Thanks to Ipsen Pharma for their Support of DMRF Canada Support 

Groups. 


